
 

 
Dear colleagues and participants, 

 

We thank you for your continued support and patience. 

 

After thorough discussion, research, and careful deliberation, the organizing committee 

has decided to cancel this year’s 23rd Asian Congress of Occupational Health (ACOH 2020) 

in light of the continuous spread of COVID-19. 

 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience this may cause. We appreciate the time and 

effort you have invested in preparing your session, and we are looking forward to hearing 

your research from the congress. However, the participants’ health, as well as our 

obligations to public health, is our top priority. 

 

What you need to know: 

 

ABSTRACT 

All abstracts are canceled. However, you may submit the same abstract and/or a new 

abstract for the next congress. A new schedule will soon be posted for abstract 

submissions. 

 

REGISTRATION 

All registrations for the congress will be canceled, and the registration fee will be 

refunded within one to two weeks. We will inform you individually once the process is 

complete. 

 

We will announce the schedule for the next conference as soon as it is decided. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

We hope you are all safe and healthy. 

 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

 
Jong Uk Won, Ph.D. 

Professor, Yonsei University, Seoul 

Chair of Organizing Committee, ACOH 2020 


